
On October 26th 2023 the Goulburn Argyle Garden Club had a day out in Canberra, A 
nearly full bus headed off at 10:30 am and arrived at the Southern Cross Yacht Club on 
the southern shore of Lake Burley Griffin in Canberra   Here we lunched with our picnic 
lunches on the lawns next to the shore.  It was a little cold and breezy but we all survived. 
After lunch we boarded a scenic cruiser and headed off across the lake to the Governor 
General's residence and garden. We were met by six volunteers who proceed to tour us 
around the superb and well aged gardens and lawns. After an hour we got back on the 
boat, headed back to the wharf and boarded our bus to drive to our final destination.  This 
destination was Rodney's nursery at Pialligo. Here some wandered, some purchased and 
others enjoyed coffee and cake in the cafe.  At 5:00 pm we all headed back to Goulburn 
on the bus buying raffle tickets from Annette on the way. Congratulations to coach captain 
Annette Cave for organising a most enjoyable trip away.


